MEMORANDUM

JANUARY 19, 2011

TO: OFFICE OF COMMISSION CLERK
FROM: CAROLINE KLANCKE, ATTORNEY
RE: DOCKET NO. 090072-WU
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COMMISSION
CLERK

Please place the attached correspondence in Docket No. 090072-WU. Please let me

know if you have any questions. Thank you.
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Keen Sales, Rentals and U t1] ttzes I nc.
685 @ysou Road

Haines City, £L 33844
Business phane_ 863-421-6827

January 6, 2011

Caroline Klancke

Public Service Commission
Capital Circle Office Center
2540 Shumard Oak Bovd
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Ref: Order # PSC-09-0716-PAA-WU
This is in response to the letter you sent on the above order dated Jahuary 3, 201 I, |

Keen Sales, Rentals & Utlhtles, Inc isin the process of completing all upgrades that are |
written in our SARC order.

The 4” backup well site with a Shp motor has been completed. However, the service
upgrade, lighting & control panel are still being constructed. There has been a delay on
the completion of these upgrades due to my misunderstanding of the order language of
when the completion was to be done in combination of waiting on Progress Energy to
relocate the power pole which was necessary in order for the upgrades on the service,
lighting & control panels to be completed. The power pole has been relocated and the
work necessary to finish the remainder of the upgrades are in progress. All upgrades w1ll
be completed as of January 31, 201 1.

- Thank you in advance for your Iemence on this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Mindy Dunnahoe
President
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